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Crime Alert 
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Theft of Property 

Belleville Campus 

 

 

 
The Department of Public Safety is currently attempting to 

identify the above-pictured male in connection with the 

theft of three laptops. Three students reported their 

computers missing from the Cyber Lounge in the Main 

Complex today, April 2, 2018.   
 

If anyone is familiar with this suspect or has information to 

assist Public Safety in determining his identity, please 

contact 618-235-2700, ext. 5221. 
 

As a reminder, Public Safety is available on the Belleville 

Campus 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. We strongly 

encourage no one leave their personal items unattended.  

We welcome any reports of suspicious behavior and ask 

you be alert and aware of your surroundings at all times.  
  


